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Dear Editor-in-Chief and Members of the Editorial Board,  

 

Please find enclosed our revised manuscript entitled “Dissection of Z-disc myopalladin gene 

network involved in the development of restrictive cardiomyopathy using system genetics 

approach” (Gu Q et al). We are grateful for the opportunity to have our work reviewed by experts in 

field of Cardiology. In this revision, we have addressed all editorial comments and recommendations. 

 

We acknowledge that this paper is not under consideration elsewhere, none of the paper's contents 

have been previously published, and there are no conflicts of interest to disclose. The authors had full 

access to the data and take responsibility for its integrity. All authors have read and agree to the 

manuscript as written by signing the copyright assignment. 

 

Thank you for considering this revised manuscript.  
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Director, Cardiology Genetic Research laboratory 
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Memphis, TN 38103 
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